

22/02/2023

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

I am please to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a Speaker's Trust Workshop, on the 24th of March, 2023. The Speaker's Trust is an organization whose mission statement includes: "We unlock the potential of young people by building their confidence and improving their ability to express themselves verbally."

This is a completely free workshop and is going to build up oracy and speaking skills for your child. This will improve their chances of success on the GCSE and will give them the confidence and resilience to improve their ability to speak publicly.

This is an all day workshop and by the end, students will have completed a project and designed a speech on the topic of their choice. Students are rewarded with the skills they have earned but will also receive a certificate upon completion.

To give you child permission to participate, please click the link below and fill in the form. Thank you

https://forms.office.com/e/0P7EKBPNqy

Michael Garza Assistant Vice-Principal, DSL Oak Academy Part of Ambitions Academies Trust

T 01202 774648

E michael.garza@oak-academy.co.uk

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

